
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOVEMBER 2016 PROVIDER COUNCIL CANCELLED 
 

NOVEMBER 1, 2016 
 
 

There will be no Provider Council Meeting held in the month of November, 
2016 due to a State/Beacon Holiday falling on that day.  If you have any 
questions for the Council in the meantime, please feel free to email your 
questions/comments to: 
marylandproviderrelation@beaconhealthoptions.com . 
 
The next Provider Council Meeting will be held on Friday, December 9, 
2016 at the Beacon Health Options Maryland Offices located at  
1099 Winterson Road, Suite 200, Linthicum, Md.  21090.   
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